
Hong Kong Observatory Open Day
LEE Fung-ying

Children enjoy a live weather report by the Weather Man (Scientific 
Officer Linus YEUNG) up close and personal.

Apart from HKO staff, over 80 volunteers of Friends of the Observatory 
receive visitors during the Open Day as HKO ambassadors.

The “Monthly Weather Photo Competition 2014” organised by the 
Community Weather Observing Scheme (CWOS) was successfully 
completed, and an award presentation ceremony was held in the Grand 
Hall of Tsim Sha Tsui District Kai Fong Welfare Association on 28 March. 
Some of the winning CWOS members invited their family and friends to 
the ceremony as well as the “Climate Knowledge for Climate Action” Public 
Talk organised by the Observatory.

Observing the Sky and Clouds – Weather Photo Competition
TAM Kwong-hung

Mr SO Chung-ping, Chairman of Tsim Sha Tsui District Kai Fong Welfare Association (first from 
left), with winners of the competition.

Winning entries of the “Most Popular Monthly Weather Photo Competition 2014”

The Hong Kong Observatory Open Day 2015 was held on 28 and 29 March with a record-breaking attendance of close to 20,000 
visitors. The services of the Observatory were introduced through a wide array of exhibits. CLP Power Hong Kong Limited joined the 
Open Day for the first time with a game booth featuring the “Step Power Generator” to promote energy conservation and environmental 
protection. Visitors enjoyed live weather reports by TV weather presenters from the Observatory and had great fun with Dr Tin, the 
Observatory’s mascot. Meanwhile, Mr SHUN Chi-ming, the Director of the Hong Kong Observatory, hosted autograph sessions. 
Members of the public were deeply impressed by the variety of activities on offer.
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